
No.D-21013/5/2014-S                                                                                      Dated the 21
st
 March, 2014  

 

To, 

 

 

 

 

 

SUBJECT :-  Bid Notice for procurment of Computer System for 5.1 Digital Surround Sound Design 

Studio. 

Sir, 

I am to refer to this office Bid Notice letter of even No. dated  the 6
th
 March, 2014 on the subject 

noted above and to inform that the date of submission of the bid notice is extended till 25.03.2014 upto 

1.00 p.m.  The technical bids will be opened on the same day at 3.00 p.m.   

 

2. The bid should be addressed to the Director General, Films Division, Mumbai and to be dropped 

in drop box kept near the entrance of 1
st
 Phase Building, Films Division, 24-Dr.G. Deshmukh Marg, 

Mumbai-400 026 up to 1.00 p.m. on 25.03.2014.  All outstations bids, should be sent under registered 

cover.  This Organization will not be responsible for the loss of bid or delay in postal transit. 

 

            Yours faithfully, 

 

              ( A. Subramanian ) 

                                                                                           Asstt. Administrative Officer  

                                                                    for Director General 

 


